
 

To:    The Garden Families and Loved Ones 

From:  Mary Beth Baringer, Administrator of The Garden at Pine Run Health Center 

Date:  October 14, 2020 

Re:  COVID-19 Updates: Positive Result 

 
This notification is to inform you that, on October 14th as part of our Universal Testing 
program, we learned one of our Associates tested positive for COVID-19.   
 

 This Associate has been diligently wearing a mask while at work and is currently 
asymptomatic. 

 Per The Department of Health and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
guidelines, the Associate will self-quarantine before they can return to work. 

 We will be providing all meals in the Resident’s room; activities will stop; and, 
unfortunately, no visits will be permitted until we have 14 consecutive days  
without a positive COVID-19 test result. 

 We continue to actively monitor our Residents for signs and symptoms of COVID-19. 

 All of our Associates continue to follow public health recommendations to reduce the 
risk of spreading COVID-19. These include strict handwashing procedures, wearing face 
masks, and wearing gloves when interacting with Residents.  

    
The Garden Team will continue to work diligently to do all we can to keep this virus at bay, and I 
will continue to inform you of any additional information I receive. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued patience, understanding and support during these 
difficult times. 
 

 
 


